


Hi Kate,

I wanted to send my sincerest thanks to you and Dr. Burt. I received my
first MRI results after transplant recently and it was all great news.
Because of Dr. Burt and his team, I have hope and excitement for what
the future holds...something that was very much lost after my MS
diagnosis. To say that I am incredibly grateful would be an
understatement. I don’t know what my life would have looked like
without this trial so again, thank you for accepting me into the study
and being there every step of the way. I hope you both have a
wonderful holiday with your loved ones.

Sincerely,

Shealyn
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